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General Comment
As an informed Mexican citizen, I wish to express my absolute refusal to allow Project Saguaro to exist. The Gulf of Baja California and
all its immense richness in biodiversity must be preserved intact, protected from any commercial, industrial or economic interests that might
threaten its integrity. We should know by now how fragile and important ecosystems are. Project Saguaro is yet another short-sighted
destructive initiative of the kind that have brought the planet's biodiversity to the brink of extinction. It should be banned. We don't want it.

Thank you for your attention. 

Sincerely, 

Rosalía Nieto
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